Andy Holzinger, 631 N. Water Street, 920-860-1197 – will be attending meeting to address committee.

Requesting monetary assistance from the City of Manitowoc, with changing angle of driveway approach. Driveway was originally designed for approach from the north as N. Water Street was a one way street going south only.

City has since changed N. Water Street to be a 2 way street and driveway angle no longer works to approach from the south.

Greg Minikel has looked at the property and feels changing the angle of the approach at the southside is not a problem.